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PARENT MEMORANDUM #9

October 2, 2023

Dear Parents,

Studies show that students, who read, excel in school as well as life. Reports also reveal that when parents are
involved with their child’s education, students earn better grades and have a more positive attitude about school.
What better way to connect with your child in these two areas than at a Scholastic Book Fair? Partner with us
in encouraging the joy of reading while spending time selecting books for your family.

Join us in sharing a love of reading with our students at P.S. 253. We will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair
starting Tuesday, October 10, 2023. The fair will run until Thursday, October 12, 2023. It is a great way to
connect your kids with books they want to read!

Parents are invited to visit the fair on the following days.
Tuesday October 10 8:15 A.M. -9:15 A.M.
Wednesday October 11 8:15 A.M. -9:15 A.M.

Please take into consideration the tax that will be added to your child’s purchase when sending the money in
with your child.

We appreciate your dedication to creating lifelong readers. See you at the Book Fair!

Cordially,
Lauri Casale-Guerriero
Lauri Casale- Guerriero
Principal


